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I would like to register my objection to the proposed Brooklands Farm development (policy W4). 
 
Although I am aware the area needs more housing and agree a new school would also be of benefit, I oppose this 
development due to the already inadequate sewage pipe network and treatment works. We regularly flush sewage 
into the sea here and this development will only make the problem worse - more house, more people, more 
sewage. 
Also, the local road network barely copes at commuter and school times as it is, and thus would only get worse. 
 
Until a further treatment works and more sewage storage tanks and built and the road network is vastly improved, 
and any potential flooding risk is assessed and addressed  this area cannot be considered for a huge housing 
development. 
 
Please log my objection, 
Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Maria codd 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




